
MINUTESCommunity Council Meeting- April 10, 2018- 

 

 

Community Council business 
  Reviewed membership for next year. (2018-2019) Sara Lundberg 
is the only member who will need to run again. Other members 
will be fulfilling their 2nd year of the 2 year term next year.  Email 
will be sent to parents to submit names to serve on council.  
  

Action Items; 

• We reviewed and signed school plan.  Signers included: Emily 

Arrington, Sarah Lundberg, Holly Marelli, Lisa Hyde, Kevin 

Gibson, Carlie Lifferth Excused were Mark Chapman and 

Melanie Butcher. 

• We review and sign SNAP Plan. (Safe Neighborhood Access 

Plan).  Emily Arrington signed as Chairman of Community 

Council.  

• Mrs. Midgley asked the Council to read and review questions 

about a Survey she will be sending out to parents regarding the 

“no homework” policy the school adopted for the 2017-2018 

school year.  Many parents and faculty members are not 

convinced this is the right plan for our student body.  This 

survey will help the community and faculty better understand 

the needs of the community. 

 

Community Topics 

• School Safety Measures :  We discussed the safety concerns of 

children crossing in front of cars instead of taking the sidewalk 

to avoid crossing the parking lot.  Mrs. Midgley will send a note 

to parents reminding them of the correct procedure.  Discussed 

using signs to discourage students from walking that way.  And 

asking parents to park in areas to avoid making their children 

cross the parking lost.  



• Stem Garden Committee-Waiting on District Surveyor and 

Landscape Plan to proceed to next step. 

 

 

 

Next Meeting Scheduled: May 8, 2018 @ 4:00   


